DRIVE-BY SHOOTING - NO INJURIES - 11/14/12 17:00 S.S.

NO ONE WAS INJURED LAST NIGHT, WHEN AN UNOCCUPIED VEHICLE WAS HIT
BY GUNFIRE IN SALINAS. THE 8:22 P.M. INCIDENT OCCURRED ON THE 200

BLOCK OF BARDIN ROAD
ANYONE WITH ANY INFORMATION ON THIS SHOOTING IS ENCOURAGED TO

CONTACT THE
SALINASD POLICED DEPARTMENT




